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 “One thought can change the world”. 
(Anonymous) 

 

It is hard to believe that we are heading into the 
last full week of January.  There are a number of 
great things going on at Elkhorn so please take 
the time to read the Express and calendar to 
keep up to date. 

The School Advisory Council (SAC) will be 
meeting on Monday, January 23rd at 6:30 pm.  
All are welcome to attend this meeting. 

A reminder that Pizza Lunches are up and 
running.  If this is something you would like for 
your child please follow the instructions included 
in this link: 
Pizza lunches.   

Enjoy this spring like weather! 

Holly Richards     

Monday – Day 5 

SAC Meeting – 6:30 pm 

 

Tuesday – Day 1 

Gr. 5 Boys’ Basketball @ 8:00 am 

 

Wednesday – Day 2 

                                     

Thursday – Day 3 

Pizza Lunch 

Gr. 5 Boys’ Basketball @ 3:30 pm   

           

Friday –Day 4       

Elkhorn T-Shirt day 
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https://www.elkhornschoolcouncil.ca/store/


  ELKHORN EXRESS                                                            WEEK of JANUARY 23 
 

 

 
Kindergarten is a big step in your child’s life. We make the 
transition a wonderful experience for your child and a 
reassuring decision for you. A safe and welcoming 
Kindergarten, coupled with balanced academic and social 
programs, provides the best foundation to nurture your 
child’s abilities.  

Start your children in Kindergarten at our school and watch 
them achieve great things.  

 
Our school is classified as closed for optional attendance so you must live in our school residential 
area to ensure successful registration of your child at our school. To register your child at our school, 
please check that your residential address is in our school area. You can check to see if you are in our 
area by clicking here FindYour Schools on the tdsb.on.ca website. Our school website shows the 
catchment area that our school serves. 

Registration for September 2017 will be starting on Tuesday, February 7, 2017. Please call our office to 

book an appointment. We will be scheduling appointments between 10:00 am - 11:30 am and from 1:30 

pm - 3:00 pm. 

 

Children who were born in 2013, turning 4 years old by the end of this year are eligible for enrolment in 

Junior Kindergarten for September 2017.  

 

Children who were born in 2012, turning 5 years old by the end of this year are eligible for enrolment in 

Senior Kindergarten for September 2017.  

 

For further information on the registration dates and procedures, please click here.  
 

Please let your friends and neighbours know that registration will be starting in February if they have 

children who will be eligible for starting school next year. 

 

Please note: 

If your child is already in Kindergarten there is no need to register them again for next year. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.tdsb.on.ca/FindYour/Schools.aspx?schno=3110
http://www.tdsb.on.ca/
http://www.tdsb.on.ca/EarlyYears/Kindergarten/Registration.aspx


 

From Your School Council 
 

 

 
SAC MEETING – MONDAY, JANUARY 23rd @ 6:30 PM 

 

Please join us at the upcoming SAC meeting on Monday, January 23rd at 
6:30 pm at Elkhorn P.S.  All parents welcome!  Childcare will be available. 

 

PIZZA LUNCH REMINDER 

The next Pizza Lunch is on Thursday, January 26th – if you have not yet placed your 
order using our online store*, www.elkhornschoolcouncil.ca/store, you still have time!  

Please be sure to place your order by Monday, January 23rd.   

We always welcome volunteers – please email us at 
pizzalunch@elkhornschoolcouncil.ca if you would like to be part of the pizza lunch 
team! 

*If you are experiencing technical difficulty creating an account or placing your pizza order, please 
contact our website administrator, admin@elkhornschoolcouncil.ca, for assistance.  Only online orders 

are accepted. 

To confirm or view your pizza lunch orders, login to your 
account and view your order history through your account 
dashboard. 

All Pizza Lunch proceeds collected from January through 
March 2017 will be allocated to the Elkhorn Playscape 
Replacement Fund. 

 

 

ARE WE ON YOUR SAFE SENDERS LIST?  

To receive email correspondence from the Elkhorn SAC, please subscribe 
when you visit https://www.elkhornschoolcouncil.ca/main/contact-us/. Please 
remember to add us to your safe senders list to avoid receiving us in your 
spam folder or junk mail. 
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